
Band Booster Meeting 11.2.2017 

Call to Order 7:02 pm 

Present:  Sofia Alvarez-Nootbaar, Band Booster President; Jack Sikora, Band Booster Treasurer; Beth Hoferitza, Band 

Booster Secretary; Dawn Schuhknecht, Uniform Chair; Beth Ann Koenemann, Volunteer Chair; Jerry Shelato and Andy 

Sturgeon, Band Directors; and 4 others.  Total in attendance:  11 

Past Events:   

Robert Morris Marching Band Festival:  The marching band was awarded second place overall and the drum majors won 

1st place. 

The seminary program where the Jazz Ensemble performed was awesome.  The organ performance was really cool.  

Many community members got to see the talented jazz band. 

Senior Night at the football game.  There were 52 marching band seniors honored. 

The school’s camera crew is doing a lot more with the band this year! 

Chair Updates: 

President:  Sofia Alvarez-Nootbaar 
Uniforms:  Dawn Schuhknecht  
Technology:  Sofia Alvarez-Nootbaar 
Treasurer:  Jack Sikora 
Secretary:  Beth Hoferitza 
Volunteer Coordinator:  BethAnn Koenemann 
Fundraising:  Open Position 
Hospitality:  Open Position 
 
If anyone is interested in either of the open positions (Fundraising or Hospitality), please contact Sofia Alvarez-Nootbaar 
at sofiaalvarez19@yahoo.com 
 
Treasurer (Jack Sikora)  
 

 Total:  $45,433.64 
 Boosters:  $35,026.82 
 Student Escrow:  $10,406.82 

 

 Band Treasurer Email:  bandtreasurer120@gmail.com  

 Fundraising money from Scrip money was deposited. 
 

Uniforms (Dawn Schuhknecht) 

 The paperwork for the uniforms will be stored on the band computer account. 
 
Hospitality (Open) 

 Coming Soon:  A schedule for after concert snack providers and a Volunteer Spot requesting volunteers 
for set up/clean up.  

 
Technology/President (Sofia Alvarez-Nootbaar) 

 Scrip information is now posted on the website.  (MHS website>Band Page>Band Boosters>Shop with Scrip) 
  

 

mailto:bandtreasurer120@gmail.com


Fundraising 
 
Shop with Scrip Fundraising (Dave Weiss) 

 The next Scrip order is due on Friday 11/17.  This will be the last order that will be delivered before the 
holidays.  The future orders are due on 12/15, 1/19, 2/16, 3/16, and 4/20.  Further information regarding 
the Shop with Scrip Fundraising program is on the Band Booster page. 

 The Baker’s Square pie card fundraiser will resume next year. 
 

Citrus Sale (Dawn Schuhknecht and Natalie Ladewig) 

 Order Forms Due: Monday, 11/20 

 Citrus Delivery:  Friday, 12/15  
 
 
From the Directors: 

 

 The Jazz Ensemble will be performing at The Jazz Showcase in Chicago on Wednesday, 11/8.  There is room on 
the bus for others who would like to attend this performance. 

 Director, Andy Sturgeon. will be a director for the “readers” at the ILMEA Jazz Festival on November 18. 
 
 
Upcoming Events:  

 There will be a meeting in January regarding volunteering for the Mundelein Invitational. 

 Donation letters for Evening of Jazz will be sent out in early January. 
 

 
 
Upcoming Events 
11/8:  Jazz Ensemble at The Jazz Showcase 
11/11: ILMEA Band/Orchestra/Choir Festival 
11/18:  ILMEA Jazz Festival 
11/30:  Honors Wind Ensemble/Honors Symphonic Winds Concert Featuring the Performance of the Commissioned 
Piece by Composer, Dana Wilson  
 
 
The next Band Booster meeting will be December 7th at 7:00 pm. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45. 
 
 


